
 

 

Ardmore Flying School maintains a zero-tolerance approach to drugs and alcohol. 

• Smoking is not permitted in any building. 
• The possession or distribution of drugs is strictly prohibited. 
• Flying and the use of alcohol or drugs do not mix. Drug use is strictly 

prohibited and may affect your ability to hold a Class 1 Medical. 
• Clear rules apply to alcohol consumption. In line with CAA regulations, you 

must not fly within 8 hours of drinking alcohol (“bottle to throttle”), and your 
blood alcohol level must be below 0.02. 

Ardmore Flying School operates a random drug and alcohol testing programme. From 
April 2027, the CAA will require us to implement a more formal Drug and Alcohol 
Management Plan (DAMP). As this develops, we will provide further information. 

 
 


